
PROJECT FAIR EVALUATION - Project Fair in Antigua, Guatemala (2.11.2020) 
Rotary Club of Kootenai Valley (Libby MT) 5390. 
 
1. Project start date 1/21/20 
2. Project completion date 1/30/20 
3. Project description: Attend the Project Fair in Antigua, Guatemala. George 
Gerard and Eileen Carney attended. Originally Mick Shea and Linda Gerard were 
also planning to attend but scheduling conflicts arose which prevented their 
attendance. The Project Fair had over 50 exhibits and over 150 attendees, which 
enabled us to learn about other clubs and projects as well as other resources. 
4. Community impact: The purpose of a Project Fair is to connect projects with 
potential donors, so there was no direct impact on community members. However 
$20,000 was raised for the waster project at the community of La Vega with a 
population of over 1,300, and a list of other potential donors was secured. 
5. Other funding: On January 27,28, and 29 we visited the communities of El 
Progresso, La Vega, and Pasac, site of our current projects. All expenses for this 
phase of the trip were paid for by George Gerard and Eileen Carney and were not 
included in the project budget. 
6. How was Rotary identified: The Project Fair is put on by Rotarians for Rotarians 
so Rotary signage was everywhere. The La Vega booth was well identified by the 
two Kalispell clubs as well as the Sustainable Global Coalition. 
7. Rotarian hours: The booths were open on January 24, 25 and 26. At least two 
Rotarians were manning the booth at all times. A total of seven Rotarians 
contributed an estimated 98 hours to this project. 
8. Income: There was not change in the income. 
9. Expenditures: 
George Travel expenses $2,454.26 
Eileen Travel expenses 1,883.44 
Total expenditures $4337.70 


